
 

 
 
June 03, 2020 
 

We have all been traumatized and our hearts broken by the recent events involving the killing of 
George Floyd. We at the Latino Corporate Directors Association (LCDA), believe that our 
nation faces a moral imperative to address the long-standing racism and injustice that resulted 
not only in Mr. Floyd's death, but in countless other unjustifiable deaths of African Americans 
over the years. We stand with George Floyd's family and the entire African American 
community in the search for justice and equity. LCDA will be an ally in seeking solutions.  
 
Diversity and inclusion are at the core of who we are at the LCDA. Our members serve as 
corporate directors and hereby commit to do their part in the boardroom and beyond to help 
formulate business solutions to these issues. At the LCDA, we believe that to solve difficult 
problems, we must be equipped with facts and differing perspectives. Accordingly, as a first step 
in delivering on our commitment, I have asked our CEO, Esther Aguilera, and the LCDA staff to 
plan a series of virtual conferences, in the near future, with business leaders and experts to 
address how directors and executives can best help in contributing positively to these complex 
topics.  
  
I am confident that with the support and dedication of our LCDA members, we will be staunch 
allies in finding impactful ways to contribute to the work of building a more just and equitable 
society.  
 

 

Sincerely, 

   

Roel Campos 

LCDA Chair 
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